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Message

Duke energy already receives free electricity from my home installed solar panels by zeroing
out any excess generated on May 3 1st. In addition, per Duke, they don't have to credit my
account for any excess electricity generated during the entire billing period that includes May
31st. Since my bill runs from roughly May 20th to June 20th, they pocket an additional 200
khrs I generate between May 3 1st and June 20th. This doesn't seem to be in keeping with the
current Net Metering agreement. Please advise if Duke can be required to credit my account
for this period.
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Message

NC Utilities Commission should not pass this policy proposed by Duke Energy Chatham
Habitat for Humanity puts rooftop solar on houses sold to low and middle income families in
Chatham County. Under current net metering rules, families with solar on their homes are
paying between $30-$50 for electricity per month. The proposed changes would severely
increase that monthly amount and would make our families less financially resilient Low and
middle income households are already largely unable to take advantage of solar systems due to
the high upfront costs, and this change would further widen that gap Low and middle income
households are often the most impacted by the short and long term impacts of climate change,
and the use of renewable energy like solar has tremendous benefit to the families we work
with The solar program at CHFH may no longer be viable under the policy proposed by Duke
Energy. Thank you.
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